
Scarisbrick Swords

Christmas Social 2018

On Saturday 8th December at 6.30pm we will 
be holding our first club Christmas Social 
event in the Great Hall at Scarisbrick Hall.

Activities during the evening will consist of 
kids games, raffles, a fencing video of our 
championship tournament, an awards 
presentation, music and plenty of opportunity 
to socialise with the other members, parents 
and supporters of the club.  There will be a 
cold buffet with soft drinks provided.  Adults 
may also bring their own alcoholic beverages.  
The evening will end at around 9pm. 

Ticket are available priced £10 for adults and 
£5 for children.  They may be purchased from 
any committee member.  Raffle tickets are also
on sale for both a general raffle and a fencing 
equipment one.  All raffle tickets may be 
purchased from Savvas Neophytou, our club 
treasurer, and if you might have any 
contributions for prizes, they would be 
gratefully received.

All funds raised by the event will be used to purchase additional equipment for the club.  This 
year we are hoping to raise enough for an additional electronic scoring box which would 
enable more people to be able to fence at the same time during our meetings.

Attendees do not need to be members of the
club, so parents and any other supporters are
very welcome to come along too.  Tickets will be
allocated on a first come first served basis and
numbers are limited by the seating capacity of
the Great Hall.  For all other information or to
reserve tickets, please contact Paul Michell
(07478 247846, paul@scarisbrickswords.co.uk),
or Savvas Neophytou (07811 409046, 
savvasneophytou@me.com).  
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